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Staff Report

For City Council Meeting - 4/3/2024

Subject - Visitors - Melissa Eddy - Street Dance Permission Request

Synopsis: Melissa Eddy has returned to once again request Council grant permission for the
Street Dance on Pacific Way this July 2024. Melissa is here to provide details for this year’s
proposed event and answer any questions. It should also be noted that the GA Winter
Newsletter (prematurely) printed the Street Dance will be held July 5th from 7 - 10 p.m.

Recommended Motion: Staff recommends the Council motion to allow the 2024 Street Dance
to commence.

Legal Analysis: The permit addresses noise and alcohol stipulations.
Financial Analysis: Like previous years, the only costs the City incurs are porta potties for
attendees. The City does have a state revenue share Materials and Celebrations budget line

item where we've contributed to various Street Dance effects depending on the year including a
DJ, a photo booth, etc.

Respectfully Submitted,

Chad



